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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Be Proud  
 

This week we have been focussing on the 
school rule ‘Be Proud’. In my assembly we read 
the story ‘The Dot’ by Peter H Reynolds which is 
about self- confidence, perseverance and 
having a sense of pride. 

 
We thought of ways we could be proud of 
ourselves such as: 
-having good attendance and punctuality  
-receiving recognition for our achievements 
-wearing Greenfield uniform with pride 
-representing our school community well 
-never giving up- our ‘inner coach’ 
-being the best we can be! 
 

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 23/09/2024 

Nursery Rosen – 87.1%  

Reception Donaldson – 94.9%  

Y1 Butterworth – 99.0%  

Y2 Thomas – 93.5% 

Y3 Mackesy – 96.1% 

Y4 Dahl – 98.8% 

Y5 Dickens – 96.7% 

Y6 Shan – 99.0%

 

 

Article of the Week 

 

 

    

 
 

 

The children learned that Governments 

must actively work to make sure that 

children and adults know about the 

Convention. This is important so that 

everyone knows about children’s rights 

and takes them seriously. 

 

REMINDERS 

Next week we have our Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4 parent workshops. Please make sure 

you attend as we really value your support. The class teachers have sent out letters with 

dates and times. Thank you to parents that came to our Reception play and stay. 



 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Iqra- for trying her best to answer questions about the 
story! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Aidan- for excellent effort in his assessments! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Waleed- for a fantastic attitude to EVERYTHING! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Isa- for amazing maths work this week! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Jorge- for amazing addition and subtraction of 1s, 10s 

and 100s! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Ariana- for an excellent attitude to her learning! 

Year 5 
(Dickens)- 

Radiya- for fantastic topic work! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Aisha- for a super attitude during our trip to Stockport 
air raid shelter! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


